
 
 

Happy February! 

 
 
 

 
Yes, it's happening and in person, COVID compliant of course. 
https://www.sewingexpo.com/Events/Atlanta,GA.aspx 
 

👏👏👏 HUGE shout out and thanks to Carla Beasley (Snellville workshop) for 
stepping in to be our new Funds Coordinator! 
 
MARCH NEEDS 
Large burial blankets, white or cream only 
Girl lap-front shirts 
Girl socks 
Boy lap-front shirts 
Boy gowns 
 
This year's distribution: 
January- 34 layettes/ 1122 items/ 10 burials 
February- 16 layettes/ 528 items/ 11 burials 
 
As we come to almost a full year of not meeting (I think we met at the end of February) we can 
be happy we made it through and look forward to meeting again in person. I sometimes think 
that sewing and Instagram puppies helped me get through. I jest, fully knowing God brought me 
through several hurdles this year. What a wonderful thing to be able to see that in hindsight. 
You are missed, thought of often and appreciated.  

💗 Amy Wilson 
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